
EDITORIAL 

We have been fortunate that, in this issue of The 
Aboriginal Child at School, we have been able to include 
a number of articles on topics that provide background 
knowledge of Aboriginal life styles and values. Knowledge 
and empathetic understanding of the cultural traditions 
and mores from which students come are important factors 
in the development of appropriate and effective teaching 
styles. The diversity and uniqueness of Aboriginal cultural 
traditions make special demands on teachers of Aboriginal 
children in building an accurate and comprehensive under 
standing of the cultures of the children they teach. 

As a number of Australian tertiary institutions 
are presently investigating schemes whereby Aboriginal 
students might gain special entry, the article by Dr Arthur 
Kaufman on the Native American experience is of topical 
interest. 

More of Billy Reid's highly competent art work is to 
be found in the Lake Mungo article, and Davina Barry has 
continued her series of reviews of materials relevant to the 
teaching of Aboriginal students. 

Best wishes. 

Honorary Editor 
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